
Construction of Barneson Boulevard is now underway between McMinn St 
and Harvey St in the Darwin CBD.

To allow for works in this area as part of the landmark Barneson Boulevard 
and Tiger Brennan Drive Stage 3 project that will create a third entry to 
the Darwin CBD, Barneson Street will be closed to traffic from Monday 25 
June 2018.

Access to Harvey Street will be via Day Street. Motorists are advised to 
adhere to all signage. Closures will be in place until December 2018.

To ensure you keep informed and receive up to date information, like and 
follow us on facebook.com/RoadReportNT

Queries can be directed to Department of Infrastructure, Planning and 
Logistics, Manager Projects, Arthur Busato on 8999 4499 or email  
Arthur.busato@nt.gov.au
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